8 GYMNASTICS CENTRE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS (AN22-2013)

As part of the new Gymnastics Centre project improvements to the access road were identified as
being required as soon as possible due to the poor condition of the access road surface. The new
Gymnastics Centre was due to open in January 2013 and these works required to be completed in
early January 2013 in advance of the opening.

Given the limited timescales available, the Chief Executive and the City Engineer, after consultation
with the Convener and Spokespersons of the other Groups, accepted an offer from Tayside Contracts.
The contract amount was for £25,012.13 which together with allowances of £987.87 for professional
fees, make a total expenditure of £26,000.

The Director of Corporate Services advises that the required funding is available through City
Development Capital Budget (Roads Infrastructure) 2012/13 together with a £5,500 contribution from
each of Dundee College and Soccerworld.

Committee is asked to note the foregoing for information.



